
DSS ADMINISTRATIVE LETTER No. 09-01 
ECONOMIC INDEPENDENCE 
WORK FIRST  
DSS ADMINISTRATIVE LETTER No. 03-2001 
ADULT AND FAMILY SERVICES 
 

DMA ADMINISTRATIVE LETTER NO. 28-01 
ADDENDUM 1 

 
DATE:  DECEMBER 28, 2001 
 
SUBJECT: ELIGIBILITY INFORMATION SYSTEM (EIS) MANAGED 

CARE WAIVER INFORMATION 
 
DISTRIBUTION: INCOME MAINTENANCE DIRECTORS 
   MANAGED CARE CONTACTS 

MEDICAID, WORK FIRST, AND SPECIAL ASSISTANCE 
CASEWORKERS AND SUPERVISORS 

 
I. BACKGROUND 
 

The Division of Medical Assistance and the Division of Social Services issued 
instructions for Managed Care Waiver Tracking.  These instructions are found in 
DMA Administrative Letter No. 28-01, DSS Administrative Letter No. 09-01 
(Economic Independence/Work First), and DSS Administrative Letter No. 03-
2001 (Adult and Family Services). 

 
The purpose of this administrative letter is to notify counties of changes in the 
above noted letter. 

 
II. CHANGES 
 

Effective Monday, January 7, 2002, Mecklenburg County will be converted to a 
dual Carolina ACCESS/HMO county.  Due to these changes, please note the 
following: 

 
A. Carolina ACCESS only counties continue to follow Attachment 1 in DMA 

Administrative Letter 28-01. 
 

B. Obsolete Attachment 2 in DMA Administrative Letter 28-01. 
 

C. Any dual Carolina ACCESS/HMO county must follow Attachment 3 in 
DMA Administrative Letter 28-01. 
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All other policy in DMA Administrative Letter No. 28-01, DSS Administrative Letter 
No. 09-01 (Economic Independence/Work First), and DSS Administrative Letter No. 03-
2001 (Adult and Family Services) is still in effect. 
 
If you have questions, please contact your Medicaid Program Representative. 
 
 
 
 
 

Nina M. Yeager, Director 
Division of Medical Assistance 
 
 
 
 
Pheon Beal, Director 
Division of Social Services 

 
 
(This material was researched and prepared by Ken Maddox, EIS Consultant.) 


